
 
 
 
      

Adopted:  21 November 2016 

 

Regulation 
GOVERNANCE Policy 205-R 

  
Trustee Professional Development and Travel  
 

 
General Considerations 

 

Because the Board believes that trustees should, as finances allow, engage in professional 
development opportunities, the Board shall make available in its Annual Operating Budget 

an amount for trustee professional development. 
 

The Board shall ensure that monies budgeted for trustee professional development are used 

equitably.  
 

The Board may choose to limit the number of Trustees that may attend certain events.  
 

Professional development should reflect the goals of the Board as well as the professional 

needs of the individual.   
 

Trustees are encouraged to pursue learning opportunities such as access to educational 

publications, journals and newsletters. Materials and information acquired should be shared 
with all members of the Board. 

 
Trustees shall have all reasonable costs reimbursed as per the Administrative Guidelines to 

this Regulation, and the Administrative Guidelines accompanying Policy 203-G. 


